SUPREME COURT OF THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY
NOTICE TO PRACTITIONERS

Commencement of the Legal Year 2021

The ceremony to mark the Commencement of the Legal Year 2021 will be held on 1 February 2021.
Practitioners are requested to arrive at 9:15am for a 9:30 am start.

The ceremony will be held in Supreme Courts 3, 4 and 5 with Judges, dignitaries and practitioners in
each courtroom.

The Court will commence hearing all matters not before 11am.

Jayne Reece
Acting Registrar
18 December 2020



